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MS FUNG Yun Yee
Principal

Ng Yuk Secondary School
Sun Chui Estate

Tai Wai

Shatin, New Territories

September 27, 2024

Dear Ms. Fung,
Greetings from The University of Hong Kong!

Thank you for your commitment to the education of your students and your efforts in fostering
academic excellence. The remarkable academic accomplishments of your student have truly impressed
us. We are delighted to inform you that WONG Wing Yee is awarded the “HKU First in the School
Scholarship” by the University. It would be an honour for us if you could present the scholarship award
to your student on behalf of HKU and continue to recommend deserving candidates for this Scholarship
in 2025. A formal nomination letter will be sent to you in coming months. We hope that this Scholarship
will inspire your students and motivate them to consistently pursue academic excellence. Such
recognition will also encourage other prospective students to strive for their utmost in their studies.

Yours sincerely,

Professor Bennett Yim

Director of Undergraduate Admissions

and International Student Exchange
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First in the School Scholarship
for 2024-2025

has been awarded to

WONG Wing Yee
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Professor Bennett Yim
Director of Undergraduate Admissions
and International Student Exchange
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